
 

World Population Day, observed on July 11th, is an international event 

established by the United Nations Development Program in 1989. It aims to 

raise global awareness about various population issues and their impact on 

development. 

  

On the occasion of World Population Day, Indo Public School came together 

to reflect on a truly vital issue: the accelerating growth of world's population 

and its impact on our shared future. Through engaging discussions, speech 

and role play students learned about the challenges and opportunities 

associated with demographic trends, emphasizing the importance of 

sustainable resource management, access to education and health care, and 

the role each one of us plays in shaping a balanced and hopeful world for 

generations to come. 

 


